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From: Martin Lilley 
Sent: 14 November 2022 15:25
To: Planning Policy
Subject: No more at Goodmores

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

I/we object strongly to the inclusion of the sites to the North East of Exmouth (Exmo_04a, Lymp_09, Lymp_10, 
Lymp_14) in the Local Plan which are not sustainable. The local infrastructure is all ready at capacity,  the 
secondary school is already having to say no to some of the intakes and make students go to schools out of this area, 
Infant and primary schools have also been refusing some new applications even when siblings are already 
there.  The roads are already too busy and extra vehicles will undoubtedly increase the all ready existing dangers 
and noise nusance.   
The  plans to build a new community in the area north of Hill Barton should be accelerated instead. 
 
Martin Lilley 
 
Sent from Outlook for iOS 


